
 

 

2024 1A Fall Baseball State Tournament 
 

Congratulations to you and your team on learning your seed in the upcoming 1A 
Baseball State Championships. We are excited for the postseason and have 
included a variety of 

information in this email to assist your team with your journey through the 
playoffs. 

1. Final RPI and Bracket is attached to this email. Thank you for your work in 
maintaining an up to MaxPreps system throughout the season ensure the most 
accurate RPI data. 

2. Officiating Information 

a. A reminder that all postseason contests are assigned by the UHSAA’s Director 
of 

Officials. If you have any questions regarding ArbiterSports or entering 
postseason information in the ArbiterGame, please contact Jeff Cluff via phone 
at 435-619-7524 or via email at jeffcluff@uhsaa.org. 

3. Default Times 

a. The default game times for home sites this Friday, Oct, 4 are 1:00 pm.  

If you would like to change the game time, please work with the opposing 

school; game times can only be altered by mutual consent and if officials can be 
available. Please consult with the UHSAA office and the assigners prior to the 
assumption that you can move your game time.   

4.Video & Streaming Rights 

a. The UHSAA exercises postseason internet streaming & television rights. KSL 
Sports is the official streaming partners of the UHSAA. If a school or outlet 
wishes to stream or televise a state tournament game/event, permission must 
be granted from the UHSAA and/or the rights holder and is subject to a rights fee. 
KSLSports will allow all home site games to be streamed on your local network. 
Please send an email to jeffcluff@uhsaa.org as notification. 
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5. Communications 

a. From here on out, all tournament-specific information will be communicated 
through 

MaxMessenger in MaxPreps. Schools will be expected to read the information 
that is 

communicated through that system. 

 6. Digital Ticketing 

a. GoFan Ticketing is the Officials Ticketing Platform of the UHSAA and is 
required for all postseason events. If you choose to ticket your home site first-
round game, please contact Jeff Cluff at the UHSAA office and he will assist you 
with setting up the digital ticketing platform for you home site event.  

b. All schools ticketing for postseason play will use the GoFan digital ticketing 
platform. To purchase tickets at Snow Canyon and Kearns HS, follow the GoFan 
links on the UHSAA website. To avoid long lines, please advise your fans to 
purchase tickets through GoFan ahead of time. 

c. Pass holders will receive wristbands through the gate at Snow Canyon and 
Kearns HS. 

7. Coaches Credentials 

a. Only certified coaches, wearing their UHSAA credential, will be allowed on the 
field to coach. 

8. Pitch Count 

a. We will continue to use the PitchKount software throughout the UHSAA 
postseason. 

b. Please refer to the baseball section in the UHSAA Handbook specifics of the 
rule. 

9. Run-Rule 

a. The standard 10-run rule will be used after five innings 

b. New this year the 15-run rule will be used after four innings of play 

  

If you have any questions, contact the Director of Baseball, Jeff Cluff 
at jeffcluff@uhsaa.org 
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